
New COVID-19 study
An actuary from GAD is one of a group of scientists and analysts who’ve
published new research which shows certain groups of vaccinated people could
still be at risk from COVID-19.

Statement following meeting between
the Business Secretary and fuel
industry
The Business Secretary has met with senior executives from the fuel industry
following recent supply chain issues at petrol forecourts in some areas of
the UK

HGV driver shortage: employment
opportunities
From the Department for Transport and industry to HGV licence holders,
encouraging those who have left the HGV driving profession to return.

Accident involving a light aircraft at
Teeside International Airport – 25
September 2021
The AAIB have sent a team to investigate an accident involving a light
aircraft that occurred at Teeside International Airport on the 25th September
2021.

Rabbits help rare species and unique
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Norfolk and Suffolk habitat
Back from the Brink initiative sees Breckland-based Shifting Sands project
use surprising methods and rabbits to bring about record numbers of rare
species.
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